reasons for conflict

resolving conflict

9-12
Conflict does not
necessarily end when one
side gets a decision in
its favor, for the
"losers" may then work
all the harder to
reverse, modify, or
circumvent the decision.

Conflicts are difficult
to resolve when there
are few choices, or
there is little room for
compromise.

The use of pamphlets,
demonstrations,
cartoons, etc., may
provide an outlet for
people to voice their
frustrations without
resorting to violence.
Such tactics may,
however, be inflammatory
and make agreement more
difficult to reach.

Conflicts can be
resolved through direct
negotiation and
compromise by the people
or groups involved or
through an appeal to an
outside authority such
as a court. The general
public sometimes has a
say in settling
conflicts through

Conflict between people
or groups is sometimes
reduced when the groups
in conflict are fighting
a common adversary.

6-8
Social change, or the
prospect of it, often
promotes conflict.
Rarely, if ever, is a
proposed social,
economic, or political
change likely to benefit
every component of a
social system equally,
and so the groups that
see themselves as

Governments usually have
most of the power to
make, revise, interpret,
and enforce the rules
and decisions that
determine how a
community, state, or
nation is run. Many of
the rules established by
governments are designed
to reduce social

Most groups have formal
or informal procedures
for arbitrating
conflicts between their
members.

Conflict between people
or groups arises from
competition over ideas,
resources, power, and
status.

Groups are sometimes
formed to consolidate
influence or power
through pooled resources
and concerted action.
The formation of a group
highlights the
differences between
people who are members
and those who are not
and may lead to conflict

Within a large society,
there are a variety of
groups whose identities
are determined in part
by the social class,
gender, ethnicity, or
the region of the
country where they live.

3-5

People often compete for
resources when their
supply is limited.

Different cultures have
different patterns of
behavior that are
exhibited by people who
grow up in those
cultures.

Sometimes people feel
uncomfortable with
people who dress, talk,
or act very differently
from them.

In some groups,
decisions are made by
and disputes settled by
recognized authorities
such as parents,
teachers, bosses, or
elected officials.

The value of something
depends on how much of
it is available and how
many people want it.

Resolving a conflict by
force rather than
compromise can lead to
more problems.

If a conflict cannot be
settled by compromise,
it may be decided by a
vote -- if everyone
agrees to accept the
results.

Communicating the
different points of view
in a dispute is a first
step in finding a
satisfactory compromise.

K-2
Rules at home, at
school, and in the
community let people
know how to behave and
what to expect from
others and so can reduce
the number of disputes.

Disagreements may occur
between family members,
friends, and others.

Some ways of dealing
with disagreements work
better than others.
People who are not
involved in a dispute
may be helpful in
solving it.

